
 

 

Summary Highlights MCC Board Meeting September 2022 

 College Feast Day Mass and Celebrations was a great success. Three students were 
Baptised.  

 School Improvement and Renewal Framework (SIRF) Meeting scheduled for 
14/09/22, 3 board members are attending. 

 Security fencing completion anticipated mid-September. As a result of this change, 
community groups will no longer be accessing the College after hours from the start 
of 2023. 

 Term 4 Swimming Program and Carnival cancelled due to closure of Palmerston Pool 
for renovations. Letter to be sent to College community. 

 Recent survey sent out to all students and families in College Community. Responses 
being collated and to be discussed at upcoming SIRF meeting. 

 New Uniform – letter recently sent to College Community with feedback still being 
received. The Board is drafting a letter to the College Community in support of the 
uniform changes. 


